Dear Deb Wanek,

Please accept this letter as my formal resignation from Pelican Rapids Schools.

Torkilde>

My last day of employment will be Friday May 27, 2016. I realize I have 7 additional days. One of those days will be worked on Friday May 27. I have or will finish working the other days Monday January 11, Monday February 8, Monday February 22, Monday March 7, Monday March 14, and Monday April 4.

I would like to thank you for the great opportunities you have given me as an employee at the school. I have learned a great deal.

Respectfully,

Kathy Torkildson